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Example of facilities we are delivering across NSW 

Investing in our schools 

The NSW Government is investing $8.6 billion in school infrastructure over the next four 
years, continuing its program to deliver 160 new and upgraded schools to support 
communities across NSW. This builds on the more than $9.1 billion invested in projects 
delivered since 2017, a program of $17.7 billion in public education infrastructure. 

The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded 
schools for communities across NSW. The delivery of these important projects is 
essential to the future learning needs of our students and supports growth in the local 
economy. 

Project overview 

A project is underway to upgrade Birrong Boys High School and Birrong Girls High 
School to bring students updated educational facilities and support the local 
community. The project has been approved to proceed to the delivery phase and, 
subject to development consent, will deliver:  

▪ additional permanent learning spaces,  
▪ upgraded halls and student amenities, 
▪ new specialised learning facilities. 
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Progress summary 

We have completed master planning and concept designs for the upgrades and are 
now working with school leadership to develop the schematic design. The schematic 
design will further consider the educational, operational and service delivery 
requirements of each school using the latest design standards.  

Next steps 

The next step is to develop the schematic design for the upgrades which includes the 
internal layout of spaces and how they will function. We will also be preparing 
documentation required for the statutory planning approval process.  

How can I get involved? 

We are committed to working together with our school communities and other 
stakeholders to deliver the best possible learning facilities for students.  

Your feedback on this project is important to us. For more information, questions or to 
make a comment please email us at schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au. 

Keep in touch 

The School Infrastructure NSW (SINSW) website will continue to have up-to- date 
information about the project in your area. You can also continue to contact us via our 
community information line and email on the details below. 

 

 

mailto:schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au

